ALEX DAVILA 304 EL CAMINO REAL STREET PORT LAVACA, TEXAS 77979

April 20, 2023

Mayor of Port Lavaca Port Lavaca City Council

Please accept this letter as my formal request to continue serving as a Director on the Port Commission.

Thank you,

Aley Davila

4-21-23

RECEIVED

APR 1 8 2023

To: City Council, Port Lavaca, TX

CITY OF PORT LAVACA

Subject: Reappointment to Port Lavaca Port Commission – May 2023

I would appreciate being reappointed to the Port Lavaca Port Commission. I have been a member since 2017 and have enjoyed the work. I have been diligent about the business of the Port Commission and the revenues have significantly increased over the last several years since I was appointed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael L. McGuire 1700 S Virginia St.

Port Lavaca, TX 77979

361 433-5655

Mlm1938@winsim.com

RECEIVED

APR 0 3 7073

CITY OF PORT LAVACA CITY MANAGER

April 3, 2023

Dear Mayor Whitlow and Port Lavaca City Council Members

Service on the City Port Commission has been a positive experience for me. I have a better understanding of the Port's role in the City. I believe the Commission has worked with the City to improve the Port. I understand our role is primarily advisory. I am willing to continue to serve if reappointed.

Sincerely,

Larry W. Nichols

To: Jody Weaver

From: James O'Neil

Subject: Reappointment to City of Port Lavaca Port Commission

Mrs. Weaver

Please pass along to the City Council my request to be reappointed to the City of Port Lavaca, Port Commission. It has been an honor during this last appointment to help and server the citizens of the City and I look forward to doing so in the future if my reappointment is approved.

Any questions please feel free to contact me at any time,

Thank You

James O'Neil Digitally signed by James O'Neil DN: cn-James O'Neil, o-Formosa Plastics Corp, ou-inland Traffic Rail, e-Polyaness of the City State: 2023.04.18 07:24:25-05:00'

361-482-8283



April 17, 2023

APR 1 8 2023

Jody Weaver Port Lavaca City Manager

CITY OF PORT LAVACA CITY MANAGER

Please accept this letter as my request for re-appointment for an additional term on the City of Port Lavaca Port Commission.

Thank you,

Mike Kovarek